
70 Carlswald Creek 
105 Nineth Road 
Midrand 
1685 
January 09, 2016 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I write this letter of recommendation for Andrew Coldicott of the Company 
Painters R Us because it has been earned. 
In 2015, I was in need of a company that could paint my house at short 
notice with a competitive price, and Andrew was quick to both quote and 
resume with the task at my nearest convenience.  I was very happy with the 
quality and the speed at which the project was executed. The team he 
assembled to do the job was very professional and finished at the agreed 
time. 
As a result of that experience I regularly refer other people who might be in 
need of Andrew Coldicott services. If you are in need a professional painting 
company I highly recommend you meet with Andrew learn about the value of 
his services. I hope that you will call me and confirm how earnestly I 
recommend Andrew Coldicott of the Company Painters R Us. 
 
Very truly yours, 
Sefako Tholo 
082 450 9739	


